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Monday 23rd July 2025  

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I’m An 11-Year-Old…Get Me Out Of Here! – KS2 Summer Performance 2025 

 

I am writing to you to let you know about our summer production ‘I’m an 11-Year-

Old…Get Me Out Of Here!’.  The children have been working hard behind the 

scenes to learn songs, practise words and perform dance routines. 

 

There will be two performances.  An afternoon performance on Tuesday 8th July at 

1:30pm and an evening performance on Wednesday 9th July 5:30pm.   

 

Costumes 

A letter has been sent out asking for your support providing your child with a 

costume.  Please can all costumes, with clearly marked names, be in school by 

Wednesday 2nd July 2025 for our dress rehearsal.  If you have any issues providing 

your child with a costume, please get in touch with your child’s learning leader as 

soon as possible so that alternative arrangements can be explored.  If your child 

does not have a specific costume requirement, please can they wear their school 

uniform. 

 

Performance Tickets 

You do not need to book a ticket for the performances.  Please arrive at school and 

make your way to the Hub 15 minutes before the performance is due to start.  The 

office team will show you to the hall where you can take your seats and await the 

production. 

 

Evening Performance 

Whether your child has a speaking part or not, they all play a significant role in the 

production.  We would be grateful if you could make sure your child is at the 

evening performance.  Please can your child arrive at school, via the Hub, at 5:00pm 

and make their way to their class.  Your child’s learning leader will ensure they are 

changed and performance ready. 

 

Practise 

Your child has been given song and script words as part of their home learning.  We 

would be grateful for your support in helping them learn their lines and lyrics ahead 

of our dress rehearsal on the 2th July 2025.  

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Michaela Cousins                                   Jess Manley 

School Senior Leader                             Year 4 Learning Leader 
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